
 

  

August 30, 2018  
 VIA RESS AND COURIER 

 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Attention: Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 

 

 
Re: Upper Canada Transmission Inc. (“NextBridge Infrastructure”) and  

Hydro One Networks Inc. 
East-West Tie Line Project and Lake Superior Link Project Combined Hearing 
EB-2017-0182/EB-2017-0194/EB-2017-0364 
Métis Nation of Ontario Interrogatories to Hydro One Networks Inc. and 
NextBridge Infrastructure 

 
We are counsel to the Métis Nation of Ontario (“MNO”), an intervenor in the above-noted 
proceeding.  

In accordance with Procedural Order No. 1 dated August 13, 2018 and Procedural Order No. 2 
dated August 27, 2018, enclosed please find interrogatories filed by the MNO to NextBridge 
Infrastructure in the above-noted proceeding. 

We have reviewed the interrogatories of Nextbridge Infrastructure to Hydro One Inc., filed on 
August 28, 2018. The matters and issues that MNO intended to ask Hydro One Inc. to address 
have been covered by NextBridge’s interrogatories. MNO therefore relies on NextBridge’s 
interrogatories and will not be filing duplicative questions to Hydro One Inc. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Megan Strachan 
Pape Salter Teillet LLP 
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EB-2017-0182/EB-2017-0194/EB-2017-0364 

Page 1 of 1 

ONTARIO ENERGY BOARD 

Upper Canada Transmission Inc. (on behalf of NextBridge Infrastructure) 
Application for leave to construct an electricity 

transmission line between Thunder Bay and Wawa, Ontario 

-and-

Hydro One Networks Inc. 
Application to upgrade existing transmission station facilities 

in the Districts of Thunder Bay and Algoma, Ontario 

-and-

Hydro One Networks Inc. 
Application for leave to construct an electricity transmission line 

between Thunder Bay and Wawa, Ontario 

WRITTEN INTERROGATORIES OF THE MÉTIS NATION OF ONTARIO (“MNO”) 
TO UPPER CANADA TRASMISSION INC. (“NEXTBRIDGE”) 

MNO-1 

Reference: EB-2017-0182/EB-2017-0194, Technical Conference Transcripts, May 7, 2018, p 
130, lines 20–28 and p 131, lines 1–4 

In the above-referenced Technical Conference, NextBridge indicated that discussions with the 
MNO regarding economic participation were ongoing.  

Please provide an update on consultation and economic participation discussions with the MNO, 
including a description of any progress or developments that have occurred since the 
above-referenced Technical Conference was held. 
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